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Oct. 16, 2020 
  

Since the beginning of the Fall 2020 semester, there have 
been four room burglaries reported at Victory Hall. It is 

believed at this time an unknown person entered the rooms 
through unlocked doors and committed the thefts while the 

residents were not home. The UNT Police Department is 
actively investigating. 
  

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS: 

 Immediately report suspicious or dangerous activity to 

the police by dialing 911. 

 Keep all residence hall doors locked, whether the room 
is attended or unattended. Speak with your suitemates 

about room security as well (for shared spaces). 

 Even while in your room, keep valuables out of sight or 

locked away. 

 At residence hall front doors, do not allow entry to 

unknown people with no credentials or swipe card 
access. 

*If you have any information regarding this offense, please 

contact the UNT Criminal Investigations Division at 940-565-
3006 or you can remain anonymous by calling UNT Crime 

Stoppers at 940-369-TIPS (8477). 
 

  

 


